
 
 

KEMP MILL CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEETING  

 

TOMORROW NIGHT! Wednesday Evening 
 

7:30-9pm, September 6, 2017 
 

Young Israel Shomrai Emunah, Social Hall 
1132 Arcola Ave., on the left as you enter the Kemp Mill Shopping Center  

 

Refreshments will be served, including pizza, thanks to the generosity of  
Ben Yehuda Pizza and Shalom Kosher 

 
 

AGENDA  
       1. Greeting, including local officeholders and candidates present 7:30-7:35 
 

       2. Elections, Nominating Committee  7:35-7:55 
            

      3. Wheaton Library and Community Recreation Center  7:55-8:20 
  Speakers:  David Dise, Director, Department of General Services  
  (DGS); Don Scheuerman, Manager, DGS Wheaton Library Team;  
  Melanie Hennigan, President, Grimm & Parker, Project Design.   
  Powerpoint presentation, description of new layout, new and continuing, services,  
  opportunities and past examples of citizen input, Library Advisory Committee.   
  See Library-Rebuilding website for FAQs submitted by president of KMCA with answers  
  by David Dise: http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/DGS-BDC/MMC/361202.html 
 

       4. Update on Wheaton Post Office 8:20-8:30 
  Speaker: Gabriel Hamilton, Postmaster of Silver Spring 
 

     5. New Website – New Features 8:30-8:35 
      Free and Paid advertising for local business; fully updated, including  
      ability to pay dues online.  Local announcements, events, officers, etc. 
 

 6.  Updates  8:35-8:45  
     Kemp Mill Elementary School Gate, Roadwork by WSSC and DOT,  
   Deer-Tick-making tube sessions, other deer management efforts,  
   Spanish translations for listserve, Urban Park. 
 

 7. Request for more volunteers.   
   Description of opportunities and committees 8:45-8:50 
 

 8. New Business 8:50-8:55 
 

 9. Election Results 8:55-9:00 
 

  

** SPEAKERS and TOPICS SUBJECT TO CHANGE ** 
 
 

Please submit questions for speakers before event to president of KMCA 
 
 



	 			 	

  
 Thank you for participating in the KMCA and making Kemp Mill a better place to live. 
      We honor your time, and recognize that it is our most precious asset. KMCA is all- 
  volunteer, and needs your help – please volunteer to help on a project or committee by 
 contacting the KMCA president. 
  
  Ira Ungar, President, Kemp Mill Civic Association, president@kempmillcivic.org, 
 ira.h.ungar@gmail.com, 202-361-4167, 301-649-6517.  See our new website at www.kempmillcivic.org. 
   Please support the Kemp Mill Civic Association with a $10/year per household membership through 
 PayPal on the website, or a check to Marci Lavine Bloch, 933 Clintwood Dr., Silver Spring, MD 20902.  
 
 You are invited to join our email list serve, kempmill@googlegroups.com, by going to  
 http://groups.google.com: Type “kempmill” in the search bar on the top, which will lead you to sign up  
 to the "Kemp Mill Civic Association discussion group."   
 
 The Kemp Mill Civic Association is now on Twitter and Facebook.  Follow us on social media  
 for updates about meetings, activities and news items that are important to Kemp Mill residents.   
 Twitter: @KempMillCivic.  Facebook: www.Facebook.com/KempMillCivic.   
 
 


